
 

 
 

 
What a delicious and easy way to support our school!  We 

are hoping you’ll come out to March’s SJS Night at the 
Brothers.  It’s always a fun night for all. 

 

Monday, March 12, 2012 
 
Bring the kids and join other SJS families for our popular monthly St. James 
Nights at the Brothers Restaurant, 2 Medford Place, Red Bank.   
 
The Brothers donates 15% of St. James sales to benefit the Development 
Committee’s classroom materials fund.  You can sign in for your student’s class 
or even just be there for St. James support.  So far, we have raised almost $700 
dollars in a painless and relaxing way. 
 
Tell your server you are here for St. James Night and sign in. The class with the 
most support through the year will receive a pizza party at the end of the year. 
 

Teachers count twice for their class! 
 
Take-out food also counts as long as you tell your server you are from St. James 
when you place your order.  Please sign in when you pick up your order. 
 
Our race to the Pizza Party is getting tight.  Class 3-A has surged 
ahead and is leading the race, but 7-B and 3-B are tied in second 

place and are close behind.   
 

Come on out: we have three more months to make it count! 
 
 

 
 


